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MCSO to Host Third Vaccination Clinic for Employees 

 
(CHARLOTTE, NC) – The Mecklenburg County Sheriff’s Office will host a third COVID-19 vaccination clinic 
for all employees to receive their initial, second or booster dose of the COVID-19 vaccination. 
 
The clinic will take place Monday, January 31, 2022 at the MCSO Administrative Services Building. It is 
open to anyone eligible for a booster after completing an initial series of Pfizer or Moderna vaccines at 
least 5 months ago or anyone who initially received the Johnson & Johnson vaccine at least two months 
ago. 
 
Sheriff McFadden said, “With the new omicron variant, we’ve seen an uptick in COVID related cases 
throughout the agency. This pandemic has been very stressful on personnel. Our staff has exceeded 
most expectations including my own. They have battled this for two years. As we face critical staffing 
shortages it’s imperative that we continue to provide them every resource possible to allow them to 
remain resilient. So not only are we hosting this third clinic, but we are also making it convenient for 
staff members who may have faced difficulties in scheduling appointments to receive their vaccination 
or booster.” 
 
As of Friday, January 28, 2022, 78% of MCSO employees are vaccinated. Vaccines will also be available 
for those who have not received their initial series. 
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